

Pomona Street, Sheffield, S11 8JN
Tel/Fax: (0114) 266 2132 ● Email: enquiries@portercroft.sheffield.sch.uk



Headteacher: Cath Thomas • Deputy Headteacher: Sarah Holman

Tuesday 5th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Y3 Visit to Weston Park Museum: Ancient Egyptian Workshop – Thursday 21st September 2023

Some exciting news! As part of the children's learning in history we will be visiting **Weston Park Museum on Thursday 21**st **September 2023.** The trip will provide the class with an immersive experience/workshop on the theme of **Ancient Egypt**.

We are asking parents/carers for a voluntary contribution of £5 to cover the cost of the Egyptian workshop. There is no cost for transport, as we will walk to and from the venue. Please submit payment for this visit via Parent Pay and sign and return the permission slip below by Wednesday 20th September.

On the morning of the visit, you will need to supply your child with a packed lunch, as we will eat whilst at Weston Park. Children who are currently in receipt of free school meals will have their packed lunch provided for them by school. *Please note we are unable to provide a packed lunch, if your child is not in receipt of free school meals.* Your child will need to carry their lunch to and from the venue, so please supply your child's packed lunch in a bag. School uniform plus a waterproof coat and sensible footwear should be also worn.

We would really appreciate it if two parent helpers were available to accompany this trip. If you are interested and available to help, please indicate this on the reply slip below.

Many thanks for your support.

Yours faithfully

Cille Cione.		
G Clark		
/3 Class Teacher		
×		
	gyptian Workshop – Thursday 21 st September 2023	
give nermission for my child to attend Ancie		
give permission for my child to attend Anex	ent Egyptian Workshop at Weston Park Museum. 🗖	Y 3
have paid the £5 via Parent Pay. \Box		Y3
•		Y3
have paid the £5 via Parent Pay. \square		Y3







